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Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 

Although it will look different than in years past, we are happy to share that we 

will still be participating in the Terry Fox Walk and celebrating Terry’s life and 

accomplishments as a school community this September. Classes will be going 

for their individual Terry Fox walks as a class on Wednesday, September 30, 

2020.  
Even though pledge forms will not be distributed, students are still welcome to 

fundraise for the Cancer Society through the Terry Fox Foundation! If you are 

wishing to fundraise for the Terry Fox Foundation, please visit our school 

fundraising page and share the link: 

 

 www.terryfox.ca/StFrancisofAssisiCSKingston 

 

If you wish, students are then able to create their own fundraising page from our 

school’s fundraising page. If you decide to create your own fundraising page for 

our school’s event, an individual link will be created that you can share to your 

friends and family. This allows people to donate money to the Terry Fox 

Foundation as a sponsor for that particular student. This is the replacement of 

the individual paper pledge forms, and eliminates paper and money handling. 
 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

 

St. Francis of Assisi School Team 
 

http://www.terryfox.ca/StFrancisofAssisiCSKingston

